
November 1, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Throughout the pandemic, Scott County Public Schools’ nutrition program

has put forth a consistent effort to provide meals for all students learning

virtually when schools were closed and now that they have returned in person.

The responsibility to provide nutritious meals to students is our top priority!  At

this time, we are experiencing supply issues with menu items and are not able to

serve what is planned each day.

Our School Nutrition Team understands how important it is to serve what

is listed on the menu and to meet the weekly meal pattern requirements

regarding nutrient values of each food.  We ask for your understanding as we

navigate through these challenges.  Additionally, there are days when our School

Nutrition Teams are short staffed due to absences and lack of substitutes

available to work.  This also impacts the menu choices for the day.  We do our

best to distribute the information when menus must be changed.

We appreciate and care for every student that chooses to eat breakfast and

lunch at school.  If you have any questions, please feel free to email or call.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Frazier

Jennifer Frazier

Supervisor of Secondary Education/Director School Nutrition

276-386-6118


